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3rd July, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Miss Atkinson will be leaving us at the end of term to take up a new teaching post closer to her 

family.  Miss Atkinson first came to Lionel Walden Primary School on a placement as a trainee 

teacher.  Shortly afterwards, she was successful in gaining her first teaching post with us.  

Miss Atkinson was also successful in completing her Masters Degree whilst teaching here.  We 

wish Miss Atkinson all the very best for her new post.  We welcome Mrs. Whatling, an 

experienced teacher, to our teaching team. 

 

Mrs. Deadman will also be leaving us as Pre-School Assistant Leader.  Now that her family has 

grown up, Mrs. Deadman has decided to return to full-time work outside of education.  We wish 

Mrs. Deadman all the very best, after being a valued member of our team for eight years.  We 

are currently advertising for an experienced and suitably qualified person for this vacancy. 

 

Further information regarding school organisation will be circulated separately. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 


